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April 2, 2024 

Brock Bowles 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 

RE:  Transmittal of Adequacy Review #1 Response Pages for Holcim-WCR, Inc., Wattenberg Lakes 
Mine, File No. M-2004-051, 112c Permit Amendment Application  

 

Dear Mr. Bowles: 

This letter is provided as a transmittal for the revised exhibit pages prepared in response to the DRMS 
Adequacy Review #1 letter, dated August 8, 2023, regarding Holcim’s 112c Permit Application for the 
Wattenberg Lakes Mine (File No. M-2004-051). Comments from Colorado Parks and Wildlife (CPW), the Division 
of Water Resources (DWR), the City of Aurora, and Mr. Carl Eiberger were also provided at that time and the 
applicable topics raised in these letters were also addressed in the revised exhibit pages. 

As you directed in your Adequacy Review #1 letter, we are responding to the comments via the preferred 
method that involves incorporating our responses into the text of the appropriate exhibit. This transmittal 
provides the updated permit pages to DRMS for review. All revised exhibit pages are also being provided to 
the Weld County Clerk and Recorder. 

Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions or need additional information, please let me 
know.  

Sincerely, 

TETRA TECH 

 
Fred Charles, Ph.D., P.E. 
Senior Engineering Manager 

cc: Wyatt Webster, Holcim-WCR, Inc.  
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